
 
 

 
 
 

March 10, 2006 Ref. 2006-H-101 
 
The Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission (CNSC) will hold a hearing to consider an application 
by Ontario Power Generation Inc. (OPG) for a temporary modification to the Operating Policies 
and Principles (OP&P) of the Darlington Nuclear Generating Station, located in Darlington, 
Ontario. 
 
One-Day Hearing: March 17, 2006 
Place: CNSC Headquarters at 280 Slater Street, Ottawa, Ontario 
 
The proposed temporary modification pertains to the Emergency Coolant Injection System 
during an outage. This temporary modification would only be applicable while specific 
maintenance activities are being carried out during the planned Spring 2006 Unit 3 Outage. 
 
The Commission is proceeding with the hearing on the modification to OPG’s Darlington OP&P 
in accordance with Rule 3 of the CNSC Rules of Procedure. The Commission has determined 
that a public hearing is not necessary in this case. 
 
Agendas and information on the hearing process are available at the CNSC Web site: 
www.nuclearsafety.gc.ca. Hearing documents (submissions) are not available on-line and must 
be requested through the Secretariat at the address below: 
 
c/o Louise Levert 
Secretariat 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission   Tel.: (613) 996-9063 or 1-800-668-5284 
280 Slater St., P.O. Box 1046    Fax: (613) 995-5086 
Ottawa, Ontario K1P 5S9    E-mail: interventions@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca 

 


